
Rabin Mukherjee College 

Notice 

 

Dated: 18.03.24 

 

 

This is to inform all teachers of our college that classes will be held according to normal routine 

(in online mode) from college from 19.03.24. In view of this the relaxation given to female 

teachers to stay in college from 5 PM to 7 PM (as was decided in the meeting I held with 

teacher and non-teaching staffs on 05.03.24 in my room) is henceforth revoked and SACTs are 

to stay mandatorily in college for three hours.  

All teachers are requested to comply with and cooperate in this matter. 

 

 

 

        Dr. Sreekumar Ray 

                 Principal 

                Rabin Mukherjee College   
    


